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As you may be aware CYC have removed the existing chicanes near to your 
property along Huntington Road and replaced them with temporary speed 
cushions. This was due to the building works taking place at the old Sessions 
Works by Ben Bailey Homes Ltd. During their initial stages it was agree under the 
Planning Application that the existing chicanes needed removing and temporary 
traffic calming installed, with a view to reinstating the permanent measures by first 
occupancy. 
 
After much deliberation and some consultation it has been agreed that the best 
option for traffic calming is to reinstall chicanes but at marginally new locations. 
 
Therefore can you look at the drawing on the reverse of this letter and reply to me 
at the above address/telephone number/email address, no later than Monday 24th 
February if you have any questions/requests/comments upon the proposed new 
locations of the two chicanes. 
 
Regards 
 

Mark Reade 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like this 
information in an accessible 
format, for example in large 
print, by email, or in another 
language, please contact 
01904 551550. 
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